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Parish Office 
Hours .......... Monday-Friday 9:00 am-4:00 pm 

                             (Summer 9:00 am-2:00 pm) 
 

Parish Staff 
Missionary Pastor, 

 Fr. Paul Cochranéééfr.pcochran@dol-in.org 
Associate Pastor, 

 Fr. Daniel Duffééééé.éfr.dduff@dol-in.org 
Administrative Assistant, 

 Susie Bihl ......................... stjoe@stjoeleb.org 
Business Manager, 

 Shannon Peycha ........ speycha@stjoeleb.org 
Religious Education Coordinator, 

 Christa Parker ........ religioused@stjoeleb.org 
Director of Music, 

 Cathy Rund .....................crund@stjoeleb.org 
High School Youth Ministry, 

 Norma DeLaRosa ....... ndelarosa@stjoeleb.org 
Sacristan,  

 Judy Mrozinski ............ omajmro@yahoo.com 
Maintenance, 

 Roger Pratt & Bill Burns 
 

Mass Schedule 
Saturday Vigil .................................... 4:30 pm 

Sunday ......................... 8:00 am & 11:00 am 

Weekday & Holy Day .................. See Bulletin 
 

New Parishioners and Guests 
We welcome all who are celebrating with us 

this weekend. If you are new to the parish, 

please contact the office so we may greet you 

properly. There are also Welcome Packets 

available in the Gathering Space. 
 

Sacrament of Matrimony 
Congratulations on your upcoming marriage. 

Couples must contact the Parish Office at least 

six months before the proposed wedding date. 
 

Sacrament of Baptism 
Congratulations on the newest member of your 

family! Parents wishing to have their child 

baptized are asked to contact the Parish Office  

to make an appointment for pre-baptismal 

instruction.  



Pastorôs Noteé 
 

Coronavirus (COVID-19) Updates 

 This week, the Bishops across all five Indiana 

dioceses have extended the dispensation from 

the obligation of in-person Sunday Mass 

attendance until further notice. In a joint 

statement, the bishops of the Province of 

Indianapolis announced that the dispensation 

was extended from the previously set day of 

November 1, because of the increasing number 

of COVID-19 cases in Indiana. The group 

released the following statement: 

 While commending our pastors and pastoral 

life coordinators who have gone to great 

lengths to assure safe worship spaces in our 

churches, given the continued increase of 

COVID-19 cases in our state, the Indiana 

bishops hereby extend the dispensation from 

the obligation to attend Mass on Sundays and 

Holy Days of obligation beyond 1 November 

2020 until further notice.  The Indiana bishops 

will continue to monitor the situation to 

determine when it might be advisable to 

modify or lift the dispensation. 

 Bishop Doherty continues to express his 

confidence in our parish practices and 

procedures to keep our parishioners safe. ñOur 

parishes continue to practice social distancing, 

sanitization processes and follow thorough 

safety protocols to keep the celebration of public 

Mass as safe as possible for our clergy and 

parishioners,ò said Bishop Doherty.  
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Stewardship Prayer Corner 
 òThe greatest among you will be the one who serves the 

rest,ó Jesus says in todayõs Gospel. What wonderful news for 

those who give of their time in service to others! 
 

Parish Finance Council 
Tom Merritt (Chair), Aline Anderson, Dan Lamar, Jon Lehmkuhler, 

Jeff Newman, Michele Thomas 
 

Financial Stewardship 
Last Week Envelopes .................... $5,865.00  

Electronic Giving ............................ $2,490.00  

Youth Envelopes .................................... $0.00 

Last Week Loose ............................... $146.00  

Total ...................................... $8,501.00  
 

Weekly Budgetééééééééé .. é$9,600.00 
 

YTD Weekly Collection Budget . $412,800.00  

YTD Weekly Collection Actual. .. $390,274.49  
 
 

Thank you for your continued financial support to St. Joseph! 
Your generosity and ongoing commitment in remembering your 

parish during this difficult time is most appreciated. 

  By giving to the Catholic 

Ministries Appeal, you are helping 

to support programs for our 

retired priests as well as new 

seminarians, for our youth, 

Newman Centers, deacons, prison 

ministry, pregnancy centers and 

so much more. You are encouraged to study the mailing from 

Bishop Doherty and to prayerfully consider giving generously to 

this appeal. Our parish family has been asked to raise 

$87,305.00. As of October 24, 2020 St. Joseph Parishioners 

have pledged $83,850.00 towards this parish goal.  

DAY 

Monday, November 2, 2020 
All Soulsõ Day Memorial Mass at 6:00 pm 

 

We will remember and pray for 
family and friends who have gone before us. 

 

A reception following Mass will take place in the Parish Hall 

All are invited.  

The Parish Office will be closed 

Monday, November 2, 2020 in 

celebration of All Saints & All Souls 

Day. The Office will reopen 9:00 am 

on Tuesday, November 3, 2020. 
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Parish Leadership Night 
 

 Monday, November 9 

6:45 pm in the Parish Hall 
 

 All parishioners are invited and encouraged to 

attend. This is a great way to get involved in the 

ministries and activities of the parish.  
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Sunday, November 8, 2020 
M.E.L.S. at the Starlite Drive-In Theatre 

ψχςρ . 3ÔÁÔÅ 2ÏÁÄ σω 
4ÈÏÒÎÔÏ×Îȟ ). τφπχρ  
!ŇŐŌŖŖŌŒő ŌŖ &ŕňň 

Gate opens at 5:00 pm  
Movie at 6:00 pm 

�I�D�W�L�P�D�W�K�H�P�R�Y�L�H���F�R�P 

ROCK THE MANGER 2020 

 

 

 

Virtual Silent Auction 
 

November 6 at 6:00 pm thru  

November 15 at 6:00 pm 

Register to Bid and Donate Today!! 
 

stjoeleb.org/rock-the-manger 

With your generosity we will continue providing support to: 
 

�x��Young Adults attending World Youth Day 

�x��St. Vincent de Paul Food Pantry 

�x��Youth Attending NCYC 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS  

Deep Fried Thanksgiving Turkeys 

Order by November 15, 2020  
   1 - $45.00 each 

   2 or more -$40.00 each 

�d�}���}�Œ�����Œ�U�����}�v�š�����š�W 
Al Hodgen: 317-946-0470 

email: ahodgen@sbcglobal.net or  

Mike Gall: 765-891-2232  

�K�Œ�����Œ�•���D�h�^�d���������‰���]�������š���Ÿ�u�����}�(���‰�]���l-�µ�‰ 
�W�]���l-�µ�‰�W��Wednesday, November 25 

between 3:00 pm and 6:00 pm 

in the church parking lot 

 

�x��Approximately 12 to 14 lbs. 

�x��Fried in Peanut Oil 

�x��Seasoned and Un-Seasoned 

   If you are willing to help disinfect 

the Church after any weekend Mass 

please gather in the Narthex 

immediately following Mass. There 

will be someone to assist and give 

direction. With plenty of help it only 

takes a few minutes. 


